SPENCERVILLE SCHOOLS (&

Learning and Growing Together as One School, One Community, One Purpose vERITAGE
K-12 Building Administrative Office
2500 Wisher Drive 600 School Street =
Spencerville, OH 45887 Spencerville, OH 45887

September 11, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We were informed on September 10, 2020 that the National School Lunch Program
(free breakfast and lunch) has been expanded to ALL students in grades K-12, regardless
of qualifying for free/reduced status. We quickly applied and on September 11th
received notification that we are able to begin this program on Tuesday, September
15t This program will run through December 31%, 2020 or until funds run out.

In order to receive a free breakfast and/or lunch, both meals must be a complete meal.
Students may still purchase extra items at the established prices. Extra milk can be
purchased for $.50. Charges for these items will be taken from the student’s current
account balance. Any account with a current balance will be held for future meal
purchases after the program expires.

It is important for families to continue to complete and return the free/reduced meal
application. By completing the application, this ensures the potential approval for meal
benefits once the current program funds are depleted. Applications are available at
www.spencervillebearcats.com or contact Deb Kill, Cafeteria Supervisor, at 419-647-
4111 ext. 3206 or killd@svbearcats.org.

All full-time Remote Learners may also participate in this program, but will need to
contact the school as soon as possible to allow enough time to order food and schedule
Monday deliveries. This will begin Sept. 21* for anyone who signs-up after Sept. 11",

Please contact Deb Kill at killd@svbearcats.org with any questions.

Yours in Education,

Cindy Endsley&ﬂ%\
Superintendent
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